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9 April 2018 

 
Festival of Instrumental Music Recorder Information 

 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
Students worked extremely hard at the Recorder Workshop at Candelo Public School last Friday. Thank you to the 
parents who were able to assist with transport. 
 
Students are performing in the Mimosa concert on Monday 18 June 2018. Tickets for this concert can only be 
purchased on Thursday 19 April 2018 from 9am and please note tickets sell out quickly.  Attached to this note is the 
Sydney Opera House box office booking information. There is a limit of four tickets per transaction and your child does 
not require a ticket.  
 
If you have not already done so, this is a reminder to organise you and your child’s travel to and from Sydney and to 
book your accommodation.  
 
In the meantime, it would be much appreciated if you could continue to encourage your child to spend time each day 
and in their holidays learning the three pieces for the concert. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 
questions or need more detail about booking tickets for the concert. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Amanda Fowler 


